IFI WEEKLY ALTERNATIVES: AIMA responds
to hedge fund discussion paper

The Alternative Investment Management Association (AIMA) has issued its response to Discussion
Paper DP05/4, “Hedge funds: A discussion of risk and regulatory engagement”, issued by the UK
Financial Services Authority.

AIMA welcomes the FS
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